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Reference:   
Application reference: EPR/AP3328SQ/A001 
Operator: H2 TEESSIDE LIMITED 
Facility: H2Teesside, Land at & in vicinity of former Redcar Steel Works, Redcar 
& in Stockton-on-Tees, Teesside, TS10 5QW 
 
Dear Francesco, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 07/08/2024.  

Missing information- bp request for extension 

We are in the process of preparing additional information for our application for 

an Environmental Permit. We acknowledge that extra information is needed to 

provide clarity on our activities to enable you to perform a thorough assessment.  

We request an extension to enable us to prepare this information to a satisfactory 

quality level and submit a robust application that meets the requirements of your 

letter.  

We are confident that we will be able to provide the right level of detail to enable 

you to duly make the application by 11 October 2024. This is the shortest possible 

time frame needed to provide all the information requested in this letter, amend 

the relevant application documents and pay the correct application payment.  

We request that you do not return our application and await our application 

which will provide missing information and close any optionality that was 

included in the application documents. 

The application for Development Consent is now in the Examination Phase as of 

28 August 2024. For the reasons stated in the Prioritisation Letter dated 5 June 

2024 we request an extension to 11 October.  
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Missing application payment 

Before our application is resubmitted, we will engage with you to ensure that we 

send the correct fee with the application. 

Outstanding pre-application balance to be paid 

We request that the invoice is resent to bp so that the outstanding balance can be 

paid immediately.   

We appreciate that this is an exceptional case and look forward to hearing from 

you shortly.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
  
  
  
 
Rebecca Shadlock 
Senior Environmental and Social Advisor  


